You are Invited to an Estate Sale!

Dear Friends and Family,

We are holding an estate sale to offer you the opportunity to purchase cherished items from our
beloved estate. We invite you to join us for this special occasion.

Date: Saturday, April 15, 2023
Time: 9:00 AM to 4:00 PM
Location: 1234 Oak Street, Springfield, IL

Come find something special and enjoy refreshments while you browse through antiques,
furniture, and collectibles.

We look forward to seeing you there!

Warm regards,
The Smith Family



